
From: Super-Sod of South Carolina <orangeburg=supersod.com@mail30.atl51.rsgsv.net>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 4/20/2015 11:07:48 AM
Subject: Retirement and Phone Upgrade Announcement

We're Upgrading Our Telecommunications

Dethatcher the "telephone retriever" is retiring.

To better serve you, we are in the process of modernizing our land 
lines and putting systems in place so that somebody is always at the 
end of the line when you dial Super-Sod.

Please bear with us as we implement this new phone system.

There will now be a few simple prompts to follow that will lead you to 
the right person to answer your questions about products, ordering, 
delivery, or lawn care.

If typing is more your style, we encourage email as another efficient 
means to reach us.

orangeburg@supersod.com

-Joe Livington and the folks at 
Super-Sod of South Carolina 

Tel: 803-531-4443
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Super-Sod
208 Wholesale Lane, Box B 
West Columbia, SC 29172 
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